
 
  

Perranporth’s G.R.E.E.N Curriculum 

Growing - Relevant - Environment - Engaging - Nurture  

Sports Days 
A huge part of our GREEN Curriculum is the enjoyment, development  and celebration of sport and PE. For those par-

ents who were able to make it, we hope you managed to get a sense of how important sport is to us at Perranporth 

from our KS1 and KS2 Sports Days this week. 

The incredible success of the two days was simply fantastic. The KS1 sports day was an absolute delight, filled with 

laughter, joy, and energetic performances. Our youngest stars showcased their budding athleticism through various 

fun-filled activities, including sack races, obstacle courses, and the ever-entertaining egg-and-spoon race. The spirit 

of teamwork and camaraderie was truly remarkable as the children cheered each other on and showed a huge 

sense of sportsmanship and unity. 

Not to be outdone, the KS2 sports day was a thrilling display of talent and competitive spirit. The older children abso-

lutely brought their A-game to the field, participating in a wide array of sporting events that included sprint races, 

long distance, and the everyone’s favourite, the tug of war! The atmosphere was electric, with cheers reverberating 

as our accomplished young athletes showcased their skills and determination. It was a testament to their hard work 

and dedication, and we couldn’t be more proud of their accomplishments. 

Both sports days were tremendous successes, thanks to the great support of our families, our staff, and the enthusias-

tic participation of our children. These events not only encouraged an enjoyment of physical activity but also pro-

moted important values of teamwork, resilience, and togetherness. Thank you all for such wonderful afternoons! 

 



What’s coming Up Next Week? 

 Monday 3rd July- Year 5 Beach field trip 

 Tuesday 4th July - Year 6 Penair Transition Day 

 Wednesday 5th July - Reception Class Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

 Thursday 6th July - Reception Class Sports Day 9.30am  & Phonics Meeting for parents 2.30pm 

 Friday 7th July - Wear it Green Day -£1 donation for Macmillan 

Wear it Green Day  - Friday 7th July  

Next Friday we will be raising money for The Cove Macmillan Support 

Centre by asking children to come to school with a £1 donation (or more 

if you wish) and wearing green clothing.  This is a trust wide support day 

for Macmillan in which over 30 schools will be participating. The aim is to 

raise funds for the purchase of specialist resource boxes for schools who 

have pupils affected by cancer. These boxes will be a vital support to 

those children who may have a family member 

suffering from cancer or possibly are directly af-

fected themselves.  

Although we know that Perranporth School wear green almost every day, we thought 

our children could go all out and show the other schools just how green we can be!! Feel 

free to wear as many green items as you can find - t-shirts, trousers, skirts, socks, hats - 

whatever you can find!  

Summer Writing Competition 

 

Children were told all about our very exciting writing 

competition in assembly this week. 

 

In this unique writing contest, children must submit a  

story idea or the blurb of their story in 100 words or less. 

The only judging criteria, in true Wonka style, is pure 

imagination! 

 

There are templates available from their class teachers 

or the office if needed. Alternatively, children can send 

in their ideas on paper, typed, emailed, PowerPoint or 

even a video! 

 

Entries need to be sent to class teachers by Friday 14th July. 

I am  very excited to read their amazing ideas!  

 

Miss Pryor 

FOPS Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families from Year 5 

Class for their contributions to this week’s cake 

sale!! Next week it will be Year 6’s turn to bake. 

Teacher Strikes 

Parents may have heard about the planned teacher strike days on 5th and 7th July. Perranporth 

School will remain open on both of these days and pupils should attend as normal 



Wonderful Writing 

 

We’re always very proud of the children’s incredible efforts at 

school and are in a very privileged position to be able to see 

all of their marvellous achievements each day. So that we’re 

not keeping these to ourselves, we thought we’d share a great 

piece of writing that has been written by Casper, one of our 

very talented Year 4 children. Casper’s task was to write a de-

scriptive narrative based on a short video story that the class 

watched. We’re sure you’ll agree, he has done a brilliant job of 

describing the atmosphere and engaging his readers. Well 

done Casper. 

One sunny evening, when the sun was bright, there was a girl and her name was Ma-

ra. Mara stood next to the big, old oak tree that was swaying in the strong breeze, on 

top of a deep, raspy valley facing the sea. Mara had an old fashioned aeroplane hat 

sitting on her beautiful, brown, flowing hair with some old, rusty specs sitting on her 

pointy nose. 

Suddenly, Mara launched her hard working plane into the deep blue sky. Within ten 

seconds, the plane was coming down with menacing speed; before she knew it a tear 

was falling down her cheek. A few moments later she walked down the hill to see her 

plane in ash and flames, so she sat down on a bench under the old oak tree. With the 

wind around her, she managed to catch one and keep it on the table. Then out of the 

blue, a little plane came crashing down like it was landing on a runway, but instead it 

crashed into the tree. Mara feel of the bench with so much shock! 



Water Aid Appeal 

Mrs Williamson’s father is hosting a garden party in support of Water Aid - see poster for details. If 

any families are able to donate prizes for the tombola, these would be very gratefully received. The 

donations will need to be brought into school before Friday 7th July at the latest. This is a very wor-

thy cause and a lovely way to raise awareness and funds. Why not take the family along for a fun 

filled afternoon!  Thank you for your support. 


